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HB 2215 is both extraordinarily reckless and in defiance of the will of the voters, since 

it is intended to revoke the law they voted for. 

 

The Northwest has long experience with nuclear power; the Columbia and the Pacific 

Ocean are already radioactive, thanks to Hanford and Fukushima.  Trojan had to be 

shut down; WWPS, too.  Why on earth would we try that again, or risk making the 

contamination even worse? 

 

Please vote to dismiss this proposed law with contempt, as happened to previous 

versions. 

 

Thank you, 

Charles Newlin 


